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Dear Parents,  

Habemus Papam! We have a new Pope!  

We give thanks that the church has elected its new 

head of the church, Pope Leo XIV. We pray that Pope 

Leo will guide the church to continue growing in faith.  

Last weekend, children from OLOP celebrated their 

First Holy Communion. Both Masses were a wonderful 

celebration where the children received Christ through 

Communion. My thanks go to Fr Anthony and the 

Catechists who have supported the children through 

this important stage in their faith journey. As always, 

the choir sang beautifully during the Mass and I 

extend my thanks to the parents for allowing your 

children to attend to sing at the Church. Thank you too to Mrs Smith and Mrs Koeberg for 

their involvement too.  

This weekend the Friends of OLOP are running their first ever Colour Run. I hope many of 

you have bought tickets to attend as I’m sure it will be an event to remember.  

I have been asked by a few parents regarding the end of academic year date following the 

proposal to end the year earlier to allow for the proposed building move. At the moment, 

I still have received confirmation from Slough regarding this. As soon as I have more 

news, I will share this with you all. I thank you for patience with this ongoing matter.  

Next week, Year 6 children will be sitting their end of Key Stage 2 SATs. The children are 

well prepared for these and I’m sure will make themselves and the school proud. Please 

ensure that your child is on time every day next week to enable the testing to start 

promptly.  The timetable for next week’s SATs is: 

Monday: English, Spelling and Grammar 

Tuesday: English Reading 

Wednesday: Maths Paper 1 and 2 

Thursday: Maths Paper 3 

I hope to see many of you at the Colour Run on Saturday. Wishing you all a nice and 

relaxing weekend.  

Best wishes,  

Mr Stopps 

 

 

Important May/June dates: 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 

Class Attendance: 

RHA—St Valentine –89.5% 

RHC—St Joseph – 91.3% 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska –94.7% 

Yr1—St Bernadette –96.9% 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta –97.3% 

Yr2—St Mary Magdalene –95.7% 

Yr3—St Paul –94% 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres –94.8% 

Yr4—St Peter –92.1% 

Yr4—St John-Bosco –98.2% 

Yr5—St Thomas More –95.8% 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi –93.5% 

Yr6—St Maximilian –99.1% 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita –91.7% 

Whole School—94.5% 
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Saturday 10th 

Friends of OLOP Colour Run 

12pm 

Friday 16th  

Friends of OLOP Coffee Morning 

Monday 19th 

Marian Mass Liturgy—10:30am 

Tuesday 20th 

Year 3 trip to RHS Wisley 

Monday 26th  – Friday 30th   

HALF TERM 

Monday 2nd June – INSET Day 

Tuesday 3rd  

Start of New  Term 



ACHIEVEMENT & SUCCESS 
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This week’s pupils of the week are: 

NURSERY —Mya 

RHA—St Valentine—Saaim  

RHC—St Joseph—Jonathon 

Yr1—St Faustina Kowalska—Liliana 

Yr1—St Bernadette—Stefan 

Yr2—St Teresa of Calcutta—Ibrahim  

Yr2—St Mary Magadelene—Roman 

Yr3—St Paul—Clara 

Yr3—St Martin de Porres—Aoife  

Yr4—St Peter—Zyra 

Yr4—St John-Bosco—Sandy 

Yr5—St Thomas More—Alex 

Yr5—St Clare of Assisi—Levi 

Yr6—St Maximilian—Teddy 

Yr6—St Josephine Bakhita—Yuvraj  

Congratulations to all of our pupils of the 

week for your hard work and achievements 

this week.  



MY ACTIVE CALENDAR 
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WAKE UP WEDNESDAY 
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Creating a strong sense of belonging is essential for children's emotional wellbeing and 
academic success. This guide explores ten simple and effective strategies, such as encouraging 
participation, celebrating diversity, and addressing bullying, that help schools build inclusive 
environments where every child feels valued and connected.  

We’ve created this free guide offering parents and educators effective solutions to build 
inclusive, nurturing environments that help children and young people feel a strong sense of 
belonging. 



FRIENDS OF OLOP NEWS  
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Dates: 

10th May - Colour Run 

16th May - Coffee Morning 

28th June - OLOP Fest 

 

It is happening tomorrow! 

 

We look forward to seeing all the children who have registered at the Colour Run tomorrow. A few logistics for the 

day: 

 

Nursery to Year 2  

Please arrive at 11.45am for registration and collect your wristband 

The warm up will start at 12pm after which the children will run, in a staggered manner in their class groups. 

The Rainbow Raffle will be drawn at 2pm and Gunge the Teacher at 2.15pm so feel free to stay, cheer on the other 

children and enjoy our BBQ and Bar area. 

Our ‘Throw your Own’ Zone, where you will be able to purchase individual bags of coloured powder for £1 each 

will open after the Year 6 run, for anyone who’d like to have a go at throwing at their friends and family.  

Year 3 to Year 6 

You are welcome to arrive at 11.45am but please arrive no later than 12.45pm for registration and collect your 

wristband 

The warm up will start at 1pm after which the children will run, in a staggered manner in their class groups 

The Rainbow Raffle will be drawn at 2pm and Gunge the Teacher at 2.15pm so feel free to stay, cheer on the other 

children and enjoy our BBQ and Bar area. 

Our ‘Throw your Own’ Zone, where you will be able to purchase individual bags of coloured powder for £1 each 

will open after the Year 6 run, for anyone who’d like to have a go at throwing at their friends and family.  

Please don’t forget your white t-shirts and sunglasses or goggles!  

Don’t forget you are not allowed to bring in your own powder.  

Friends and family are welcome to come along and watch, we’ll have a BBQ and drinks available so lunch is sorted! 

The children will have brought home a sponsorship form before the Easter holidays and all sponsorship donations will 

be greatly appreciated. Sponsorship can be paid through ParentPay from 10th May, alternatively we will be collecting 

cash sponsorship money at drop-off time on Thursday 15th May. 

Thank you to High Street Mortgages, Simmons & Son Slough, Bridget Orr (Chairman of the Cippenham Royal British 

Legion Club and DoxZoo for sponsoring the event.  
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OLOPFest 

Make sure you save the date for OLOPFest on Saturday 28th June! Our summer event is always our biggest 

of the year and this time we’re having a Festival…. We have live music performances by our fabulous school 

choir, as well as Sing4You Community Choir and the amazing local band Daft! will be our headline act to end 

the day. We’ll still have bouncy castles, penalty shoot-out and the splash zone as well as food, drink and 

festival-themed stalls. 

Tickets will be available soon so look out for more details….. 

We are also looking for anyone who would like to display a board in their front garden to advertise OLOP 

Fest. Oakwood Estate Agents have kindly offered us sponsorship money for each board so please let us 

know if you can help - email us your address details on friends@olopprimary.co.uk. Thank you!  

Coffee Morning 

Please join us for our next coffee morning on Friday 16th May in LKS Hall after drop off. It is a great 

opportunity to sit and have a chat.  

Preloved Uniform Sales 

Our preloved school uniform is available through www.uniformerly.co.uk 

We have summer dresses, shorts and polo shirts available as well as pinafore dresses, skirts and trousers. 

If you have any good quality uniform that no longer fits, please donate it to us so we can stock up our 

uniform shop. Only uniform that is washed and in good condition please. Feel free to drop off any pre-loved 

uniform at the office.  

Our next uniform sale will take place during coffee morning on Friday 11th July.  

mailto:friends@olopprimary.co.uk
http://www.uniformerly.co.uk


COMMUNITY EVENTS/SUPPORT  
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Everyone Welcome at the Curve 18th June 2025 

Please see Flyer below for a Community Event at The Curve in June. 

 



VOLUNTEERING IN SLOUGH 
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KEEP YOUR KIDS ACTIVE AND SMILING 

THIS HOLIDAY! 
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We’re excited to invite your child to our Football & Multi-Sports Holiday Camp at Dedworth 
Middle School – the perfect place for boys and girls aged 4–11 to stay active, make new 
friends, and have fun over the school holidays! 
  
What to Expect: 
✅ Action-packed days full of football and a variety of sports 
✅ Friendly, qualified coaches focused on fun, skills & teamwork 
✅ A safe, inclusive environment for all abilities 
✅ Confidence-boosting games and challenges 
  
  Location: Dedworth Middle School 
  Dates: All Half Terms. May 26th – 30th 

⏰ Time: 10am-3pm (9am for an optional Early Morning Drop Off) 
 ️ Booking: https://www.maidenheadunitedfc.org/coaching/ 
But that’s not all... 
  

⚽ Dedworth Sundays Are Back! 
Join us every Sunday morning at Dedworth Middle for fun football-focused sessions, perfect 
for children aged 4–11 who want to stay active, build their skills, and enjoy the game in a sup-
portive and friendly setting. 
 

Sunday Session Time: 10am-11am 
Location: Dedworth Middle School 
Spaces fill up quickly, so book your child’s spot today and give them something to look for-
ward to! 
  
For questions or more info, feel free to reply to this email or contact us on 
Mark.Nisbet@maidenheadunitedfc.org  
  
We can’t wait to see your child there! 
  
Look forward to seeing your superstars soon. 

https://www.maidenheadunitedfc.org/coaching/
mailto:Mark.Nisbet@maidenheadunitedfc.org


KEEP YOUR KIDS ACTIVE AND SMILING 

THIS HOLIDAY! 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic  

Primary and Nursery School  

   With Christ in our hearts, together we grow PAGE 10 



KEEP YOUR KIDS ACTIVE AND SMILING 

THIS HOLIDAY! 

Our Lady of Peace Catholic  

Primary and Nursery School  

   With Christ in our hearts, together we grow PAGE 11 



CHURCH BULLETIN  
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CHURCH BULLETIN CONTINUED 
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